
   
  

 

 
 

 

  
 

 
 

 

 

   
    

   

    

  

 
   

  

   
 

  
     

 

 

   
   

     
 

Mac Powell, President 
Lori Gaskin, Chair 

June �í�ñ, 2023 

Dr. Angelica Suarez 
President 
Orange Coast College 
2701 Fairview Road 
Costa Mesa, CA 92628 

Dear Dr. Suarez: 

The Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges, Western Association of 
Schools and Colleges, at its meeting June 7-8, 2023, reviewed the Midterm Report and related 
evidentiary materials submitted by Orange Coast College. The purpose of the review was to 
determine the degree to which the institution has made progress in implementing its plans and 
improving outcomes relateie that  institution’s progress is appropriate and has accepted the 

Report. The Commission requires that you disseminate the Midterm Report and this letter to all 
campus constituencies and the public by placing copies on the Collegen s 

https://accjc.org

